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UNCLASSIFIED 

UNCLASSIFIED 

 

[5] What exemption exists, if any, to have removed the right of first refusal for local iwi? 

Any right of first refusal memorials would be shown on the Records of Title.  There do not 
appear to be any placement or removal of such memorials on the Titles provided to you. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please email ministerialsupport@linz.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your 
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the 
Toitū Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand website. This is likely to be published by 
30 August 2024. 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

Christina Sophocleous-Jones 
Head of Property Rights 
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